
Congratulations to our State Qualifiers in the 2020-21 
Theatrical Design Contest 
 
These students have qualified to advance to the State Level Contest.  Ballots for all competitors 
will be viewable in your sponsor entry portal starting Tuesday, March 23rd at noon.  I am so 
proud of all of our teachers and students who in spite of all that is going on around us, were 
able to find a way to still compete. You all inspire me with your vision and your ideas and I 
thank you and all of our volunteer judges for putting your hearts and your hard work into this 
endeavor.   
 
Sincerely, 
Rachael Gomez, Director 
UIL Theatrical Design Contest 
 
Note: STATE SUBMISSION INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE SENT VIA EMAIL IN EARLY APRIL.  Students 
may revise their work prior to resubmission.   
 
 

 


